
Renee Mi young Kwak 

438 North Arnaz Drive #106

Los Angeles, CA 90048

December 1, 2016

City Clerk

City Hall, Room 395 

200 North Spring Street 

Los Angeles, Ca 90012

Re Arnaz Villas and Proposed Development on Hamel Drive 

To whom it may concern,

l am writing to express my objection to the building of the new development by Fisch Properties on 
Hamel Drive. As a resident of Arnaz Villas, I stand behind the appeal of our community to NOT allow this 
project to continue

Unfortunaiely I am not able to attend the meeting, bui want to reach out and ensure my opjection is 
recorded.

Sincerely,

Renee Mi Young Kwak
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